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C.R. Laurence Co., Inc.
Gardena, CA

Fax No: 1-310-515-1257

Attention: Mr. Gary Sprague

Reference: File SA12817, Vol. 1, Sec. 1

Subject: Series EG100 and EG110 Electronic Egress Handles

Dear Mr. Gary Sprague:

NOTICE OF AUTHORIZATION TO APPLY THE UL MARK

UL’s investigation of your products has been completed under
project number 03SC04383 and the products were determined to
comply with the applicable requirements.

This fax temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services
Inspection Procedure and serves as authorization to apply the UL
Recognized Marking and/or Recognized Component Mark only at the
factory under UL’s Follow-Up Service Program to the above
products which are constructed as described below:

Similar to products covered in the UL Follow-Up Services
Inspection Procedure, File SA12817, Vol. 1, Sec. 1.

Modified as follows: Series EG100 and EG110 are identical
to currently Recognized Series EG, except for designation.

To provide the manufacturer with the intended authorization to
use the UL Mark, the addressee must send a copy of this Notice
and all attached material to each manufacturing location as
currently authorized in File SA12817, Vol. 1.
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This authorization is effective for 90 days from the date of
this Notice and only for products at the indicated manufacturing
locations. Records in the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering
the product are now being prepared and will be sent to the
indicated manufacturing locations in the near future. Please
note that the Follow-Up Services Procedures are sent to the
manufacturers only unless the Applicant specifically requests
this document.

Products which bear the UL Mark shall be identical to those
which were evaluated by UL and found to comply with UL's
requirements.

If changes in construction are discovered, authorization to use
the UL Mark may be withdrawn and products that bear the UL Mark
may have to be revised (in the field or at the manufacturer's
facility) to bring them into compliance with UL's requirements.

Regards, Reviewed by:

NATHAN JAMISON (Ext. 32316) MICHAEL FUNG (Ext. 32158)
Associate Project Engineer Engineering Team Leader
Conformity Assessment Services Conformity Assessment Services
Section 3013D Section 3013D


